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3rd June 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

I hope you all had a lovely break and are ready to start are final term together.  

This term will have a Geography focus looking at Rainforests. We will be the different layers of the 

rainforest, climate and animals. This will be supported with our trip to Wingham Wildlife Park.  

In Art, we will be exploring photographic techniques and applying digital photography to art design, 

enhancing their skills in composition and editing.   

During our Maths lessons we will continue to work on our measures, shape and data handling.  Our 

year 4’s will be carrying out their multiplication check.    

Our Science unit will be Forces. Mrs Foad will continue to be teaching French. PE will be on a 

Thursday and Friday afternoon so please make sure your child comes dressed appropriately on 

these days.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Golding  
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